Sherry Sian

From: Sherry Sian

Sent: Thursday, June 26, 2003 2:10 PM

To: 'BlaisE@DFO-MPQ.GC.CA’

Subject: Request for extension to Comment Period for EAs in Drybones and Wool Bay
Elaine, i

The Review Board has declined requests for an extension to the comment period. Reguests
for changes to the Workplan (and schedule} should be included in comments on the draft
Workplan and Terms of Reference.

Sincerely,
Sherry Sian

Sherry Sian, M.E.Des.
Environmental Assessment Qifficer
MVEIRB

Box 938, 5102 - 50th Avenue
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7

Phone: (867) 766-7063

Fax: {867) 766-7074

e-mail: ssian@mveirb.nt.ca
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